
Notification to Cancel Boil Water Advisory 
SW Ace Ln, SW Cromwell Ct, SW Blaine Ct, SW Karen Ct, and 

SW Donald Ct. 

The precautionary boil water advisory starting has been lifted for all 
businesses and residences in the area of SW Ace Ln, SW Cromwell Ct, 

SW Blaine Ct, SW Karen Ct, and SW Donald Ct. This was due to the 
scheduled repair of a leaking water main. 

 
Hang tags have been placed in the area. 

 
The City of Lake City and the Utility Department apologizes for the inconvenience as we 
completed the necessary repairs to the water main. 
 
Please call (386) 758-5492 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 




